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This report reflects the currently 
reported cases and vaccinations 
across Landis Communities.  
 
It is important to note that while a 
new case of a team member was 
reported in the Personal Care area 
of Landis Homes, no residents who 
may have been exposed have 
tested positive. 
 
Residents, clients and family 
members may contact Jenny 
Sheckells with questions or 
concerns at jsheckells@ landis.org 
or 717.381.3573. You may find 
previous communications and 
videos on our website: www.landis 
communities. org/COVID 
 

mailto:jsheckells@landis.org


 


